
From: Ebenezer Punderson [mailto:eben@brennanpundersonlaw.comj
Sent: Tuesday, August 12, 2014 4:27 PM
To: Bernstein, Barbara ~HPUC 2%AG~i4PM12~B
Cc: dbenjamin~franklinvt.net
Subject: Re: description of the facility

Hi Barbara:
My apologies. After reviewing the application I see I did not include the attached addendum
which contains responses to most of the questions on the application. So it is no wonder you
asked for more info.
To respond to your other specific questions:
1. The nameplate capacity is 189 kw. The handwritten response to question 13 on the
application form is not correct.
2. We were told by the VEPP administrator that because the facility is a “load reducer” it has no
asset ID #. I have since asked him to clarify this in light of your question and will let you know
more when I find out.
Thanks for your patience.
Eben

Ebenezer Punderson, Esq.
Brennan Punderson, PLLC
The Marbleworks
99 Maple Street, Suite lOB
Middlebury, VT 05753
Phone - 802-989-7342
Fax - 802-989-7441
Email - eben@~brennanpjj~dersonlaw.com

On Tue, Aug 12, 2014 at 3:59 PM, Bernstein, Barbara <Barbara.Bernstein@puc.nh~gQy> wrote:

Eben,

Please expound on the description of the facility.

Can you please explain why there is so much incomplete or missing detail on this
application? As you know from the five other applications that have been approved, I don’t want
to penalize family farms by having to write deficiency letters, which delays the date they are
approved for NH RECs, but I can’t recommend approval without complete information.

Barbara Bernstein
Sustainable Energy Division
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

603-271-6011

Barbara.bernstein(~iipuc.nh. gov



From: Ebenezer Punderson [mailto:eben@brennanpundersonlaw.com]
Sent: Friday, August 22, 2014 4:41 PM
To: Bernstein, Barbara
Cc: David Dunn; Ryan, Bill; Denna Benjamin
Subject: Re: Riverview Farm

Hi Barbara:
Just got this: The number is N0N42525.
Eben

Ebenezer Punderson, Esq.
Brennan Punderson, PLLC
The Marbleworks
99 Maple Street, Suite lOB
Middlebury, VT 05753
Phone - 802-989-7342
Fax - 802-989-7441
Email - eben~brennan~undersonlaw.com

On Fri, Aug 22, 2014 at 8:03 AM, Bernstein, Barbara <Barbara.Bernstein@piic~nh.gov> wrote:

Eben,

If I don’t have the GIS # by Monday morning, I will need to write a letter of deficiency. (We have
numerous reviews at the PUC, and our deadline is August 28th~) I hate to delay a revenue source for
your client, but the application is missing information that is necessary for approval.

The process of getting a GIS number is not onerous. A call to James Webb, GIS Administrator,
408.517.2174, Iwebb@aDx.com, only takes a few minutes. Why the delay?

Barbara Bernstein
Sustainable Energy Division
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

603-271-6011
Barbara ~e rnstein~~uc.nh.g~y



From: Ebenezer Punderson [maiIto:eben~brennanpundersonIaw.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 13, 2014 11:57 AM
To: Bernstein, Barbara
Cc: Denna Benjamin
Subject: Riverview Farm

Hi Barbara:

The folks at Green Mountain Power are working on getting the GIS #. If you could hold off on
the app until I get that info to you that would be great but if you need any additional info from
me please let me know.

Thank you.

Ebenezer Punderson, Esq.

Brennan Punderson, PLLC

The Marbleworks

99 Maple Street, Suite lOB

Middlebury, VT 05753

Phone - 802-989-7342

Fax - 802-989-7441

Email - eben(~brennanDundersonlaw.com


